
Sarasota High School  Percussion Ensemble 
1000 S. School Avenue ♫ Sarasota, FL  34237 

 Dear Family & Friends:  This year Sarasota High School will be organizing a competitive Percussion Ensemble which will compete in the Florida Federation of Colorguard Circuit and will be traveling around the state of Florida throughout January – April.   This will be the first time since 2005 that SHS has had a competitive Percussion Ensemble!  The cost for this activity is not cheap and unfortunately this is considered an “extra curricular” activity and we receive no financial help from the school.  Please consider sponsoring your son, daughter, granddaughter, grandson, nephew, niece, or friend by donating $25.00 towards an “ad” that will be placed on the back of our show shirts which will be worn each week at our competitions that we attend.  Here are a couple of examples that have been used in the past: 
 Good Luck Megan! We love you Mom & Dad 

 To our special granddaughter!  You are the best! Love Grandma & Grandpa Smith 
 Good Luck SHS Percussion! The Smith Family! 

 The deadline for submitting all ads will be Tuesday, January 3, 2017.   If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 812.560.8967 or by email at director@mightysailorband.org.  Sincerely, Chuck Alfrey Director of Bands Sarasota High School 
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 Your Name:________________________________________________________________________________     Contact Number:___________________________________________________________________________  Color Guard Members Name:__________________________________________________________________ 
 Special Message:___________________________________________________________________________  _________________________________________________________________________________________   Please make checks payable to MSBB and mail to: 

Sarasota High School-Attn:  Chuck Alfrey, Band Director, 1000 S. School Ave, Sarasota, FL  34237 


